
From: Axelson - DNR, John
To: Chris Canfield - DNR
Cc: Deranleau - DNR, Greg
Subject: Carrizo State of CO AB - Pit Closure Investigation - Rem #9695
Date: Friday, July 01, 2016 1:10:44 PM

Chris,

Daniel with Eagle Environmental called today to report the discovery of impacts related to the
former pit.  I gave him guidance to have Carrizo submit an eForm 19 to document the
discovery.  Since they have an approved Form 27, I told them they could do the initial &
supplemental and reference the current Rem # for closure of the 19.

He also asked if they could reduce the list of analytes for the samples collected from step out
borings.  I suggested they profile one of the worst case samples for all of 910-1 and when they
step out they could fall back to TPH - DRO, GRO and inorganics.

I suggested they follow up with an email later documenting the 24-hr verbal notification, but
told them that the phone call to me did meet the notification requirement.  They are also
notifying the land owner and Jen Rutter @ Adams County today.  I left Jen a message just to
let her know we were aware of it and that Carrizo was working under an approved plan.  Also
to let her know it wasn't an active release or anything related to active ops.

Just wanted to make you aware of what transpired while you were out.
Thanks,
John

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor
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